Mary Federle
Cumberland
LD 1750

Good afternoon, I am writing to express my strong support for the interim use of the
Berlin Subdivision corridor as a biking and walking trail. I live in Cumberland and
believe this would be a positive addition to our community, as well as the surrounding
communities.



